
 

 

 

 

 

Langhorne Creek Vine Improvement Committee Inc. 

 

           2nd May 2022 
 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Langhorne Creek Vine Improvement Committee (LCVIC) has been supplying hardwood material to growers and the 

industry since 1973 and we would like to welcome you to the 2022 cutting time of year. We have just completed our 

2022 Source Block inspections have indicated that all blocks are in good condition and will be able to provide good 

quality Vinefera Cuttings. The majority of the Virus Testing was completed in Spring 2021 with some follow up 

testing as a result of the Autumn 2022 inspections. 

 

Attached is a copy of LCVIC’s 2022 Cutting Order Form with the Varieties and Clones Available and Conditions of Sale.  

Please ensure that you read all information provided and complete your order, returning signed and dated order forms to 

LCVIC by 31st May, 2022.  

 

Please note priority will be given to orders with a paid deposit, if applicable, received on or before this date, if orders 

exceed stock availability. A deposit of 25% is mandatory upon confirmation of your order, unless otherwise agreed.   

Incomplete or unsigned order forms cannot be accepted and may be returned for your completion. All orders and 

subsequent changes to orders will be confirmed via email.  

NB:  if you do not receive confirmation of your order, please check that we have received your order or any 

consequent alterations you may have discussed verbally.  

 

Orders via email can be accepted only if the email includes the wording “I/WE have read & accept LCVIC’s 

Terms and Conditions of SALE contained on the official ORDER FORM & CONDITIONS of SALE”  

 

We are aware that often our material is used for field or bench grafting purposes, so please talk to us about any 

special requirements you may have. Please contact David Coleman on 0422 644 825. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Rhys Fitzgerald 

Acting Chair, Langhorne Creek Vine Improvement Committee Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


